From: Werner Ludwig ..

Sent: Sunday, October 09, 2011 12:19 PM
To: Musicco, Nicole

Subject: 27927

My name is Werner Ludwig and I reside at 1359 webster st.london .N5v 3p8 519 453 3047

Please forward this e-mail to the appropriate department .

I am objecting to the proposed entrance of this firehall to be onto Webster St.

I have lived on this street for over 40 years and consider myself to be knowledgeable about the traffic bottleneck for
large vehicles trying to turn west (right) from Webster St. onto Huron St. and from westbound(right) Huron onto Webster
with both centre turn lanes occupied by waiting traffic.] have encountered problems here with my 40 ft. motorhome
during rush hour.These turns can not be completed by long vehicles until traffic has cleared from the left turn
lanes,especially during snow conditions.I urge the fire department to try these turns with their longest trucks during rush
hour whithout driving onto the left turn lanes,or over the curb, as they make the turn.
The cost of upgrading Huron Street to five lanes should be added to the cost of this proposed fire hall.

This intersection also has a large number of small school children and pedestrian traffic with the adjoining bus shelter
and schools nearby, giving rise to safety concerns.

The entrance of this firehall should be directly onto Huron st.
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